
 
 

May 1, 2025 

 

The Honorable Tom Cole                  The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Chairman         Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations      Committee on Appropriations 

Washington, D.C. 20515                  Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro: 

 

I am requesting funding for the Harmony Sewer Line Extension project in fiscal year 2026. The entity to receive funding 

for this project is the town of Harmony, NC. The funding would be used for extending a 4.3-mile, 6-inch force main sewer 

line from Harmony’s wastewater plant to Exit 59 on I-77 in Iredell County. 

 

This project has a federal nexus because it is for the purposes authorized in Section 306 of the Consolidated Farm and 

Rural Development Act, 7 U.S. Code section 1926(a)(2). 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

______________________ 

Pat Harrigan 

Member of Congress  

 


